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ELECTION FOR THE MEMBERS OF TAMIL NADU WAQF BOARD 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 The Election for the Members of Tamil Nadu Waqf Board will be 

held on 19.08.2020. The persons (Mutawallis) who intend to cast their 

vote by post should apply for Postal Ballot in the form prescribed in the 

Annexure-II which is available in the O/o Superintendent of Waqfs duly 

filled and get the certificate from the concerned Zonal Superintendents of 

Waqfs for establishing their identity. The filled up applications seeking 

for Postal Ballots should reach the Returning Officer at 5.00 P.M. on 

08.08.2020 in person or through post. 

 The postal ballot paper will be sent to the Voter through registered 

post. 

 The filled in Postal ballots should be deposited in the box kept in 

the office of the Returning Officer or should reach the Returning Officer 

through post on or before 19.08.2020 by 10.00 A.M. only. 

 The application seeking for postal ballot paper can be obtained 

either at the office of Returning Officer or from the Zonal Superintendent 

of Waqfs or by downloading from the Official Website of Backward 

Classes, Most Backward Classes and Minorities Welfare Department, 

Secretariat, Chennai – 9. 
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